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£ "Like" the Valleyview
School Library on FB!

4L4th graders begin study of

In September, the 4th grade library class began a year-long unit which,

each month, will introduce them chronologically to a few of history's

'Tough Cookies!,' those who were strong enough to overcome obstacles and

make history.
of young King Tut,

becoming an Egyptian pharaoh, and continued with

Joan of Arc.

are served each time we meet another of history's

'Tough Cookies!'
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We began by reading about the life
10-years-old at the time of

And of course, homemade cookies

Photo: Kadrin & Randy
hand-out frosted pumpkin

cockies to their classmates!

LBRARY tO celeBrRAatE MaGIC tReEE house
"ReadING BUddIES week!"

The week of October 12-19th is Magic Tree House Reading
Buddies Week here at the Valleyview library! Each day that
week, 5th grade classes will visit the library and those students
will be reading Magic Tree House books to students from Mrs.
Wood's 1st grade class, who will meet them here. The week
will conclude with reading certificates for
all who participate, as well as a Magic Tree
House-themed cake. If you would like to
read with a buddy at home that

week, visit www.randomhousekids.com/
brand/magic-tree-house/reading-buddies/.

In September, Kindergarten & 1lst grade classes
began a year-long 'Author of the Month' unit,
while 2nd grade classes began studying Caldecott
award winning picture books. 3rd grade classes
began a year-long unit reading folktales from
countries around the world, and were introduced
to OPALS, the Tibrary's online catalog. 4th
graders will soon begin a multimedia project to
acompany their 'Tough Cookies' unit, and 5th
graders are

reviewing their research skills.

Find the valleyview library on
Facebook, and visit the Tibrary's
webpage for more details and updates!







